BRANDON ACRES NEWSLETTER

HIGHLIGHT

Meet our new HOA Board:

Jennifer - President

Joe - Vice President

Mary - Secretary

Mandi - Treasurer

Vacant - Director of Committees

Vacant - Architecture Control Committee

Vacant - Amenity Committee

Vacant - Social Committee

There are still positions available on the HOA. Please contact us if you are interested in joining!

Brandonacreshoa@gmail.com

The new HOA website is up and running! We now have a "chat" feature on the website that will allow you to contact us with your questions or concerns. www.brandonacreshoa.com

PARDON OR PROGRESS!



Work to make repairs to the Entrance sign, Pool and Tennis court areas will begin this quarter. We apologize in advance to nearby neighbors for any inconvenience this necessary activity may generate.

Please check out the list of planned improvement projects on the website. If you can help us out with any of these projects, please reach out!



BRANDON ACRES HOA COMMUNITY SURVEY

We want to hear from YOU! Please scan the QR code on the left with your phones camera to take a quick online survey so we can more easily hear from our community.

BRANDON ACRES NEWSLETTER

2023 Annual HOA Meeting

It was great to connect with the fellow neighbors that joined us at the Pool on Dec 16th for the Annual HOA Meeting and Election. There was a good discussion and several ideas for improvements to the community were shared. Highlights of the meeting can be found on the website.

If you have any questions, comments or feedback regarding HOA meetings, community improvement projects, covenants compliance, annual assessment dues, the budget & expenses, the member survey, resolving past due balances or wish to discuss some other concern, please reach out to us at 706 773-5675 or send us an email and a Board member will contact you directly.

HOA MEETINGS



In 2024, the Board of Directors are set to meet on the 2nd Wednesday each month via Zoom. All BAHA members are welcome to join the call. If you are interested, please visit the website for more details.



BRANDON ACRES ENTRANCE

The Board would like to dress up the entrance sign for the holidays, but we need decorations! To help us keep our costs down, if you have extra holiday decorations that you no longer need or want, please consider donating them to the HOA. Also, if you have a knack for design and can help us put decorations up, please reach out - We could use an extra pair of hands!